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University of Puerto Rico

ATTN: Fernando Agrait, Ph.D.
President

Rio Piedras, PR 00931

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR TIME EXTENSION FOR RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION
NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO: 52-0.986-04/89-01

This refers to ,our letter dated October 9, 1989, requesting a 30-day

extension for the response to our Notice of Violation, dated September 12,
1989.

The request is granted in 1light of the unfcrtunate circumstances surrounding
hurricane Hugo. The response to the Notice of Violation will be due
November 13, 1989.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
WILIIAM E. CLINE
William E. Cline, Chief
Nuslear Materials Safety and -
Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: Commonwealth of Puerto Rico

bee: Document Control Desk
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